
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF BOARD OF 
EDUCATION WORKSHOP 

 
 

 
 

Please take notice that there will be a Board 
of Education Workshop on July 21, 2025 
 
Location:  
Romeo Comm. Schools Administration Building 
316 N. Main Street, Romeo, MI 

 

 
BOARD OF EDUCATION WORKSHOP  

MONDAY, JULY 21, 2025 
4:00 P.M.  

 
 


